
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Boone County Regional Sewer District will hold a 
public hearing as part of the Board of Trustees Regular 
Meeting on March 21, 2023, at 5:30 PM, at the offices 
of the Boone County Regional Sewer District, 1314 North 
Seventh Street, Columbia, Missouri, 65201.  
Details on how to attend virtually are available by emailing 
BCRSD@bcrsd.com.  
The public hearing is being held in order to meet Level 
2 Continuing Authority guidelines as stipulated by the 
Missouri Department 
of Natural Resources.


